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What an experience! 

 

The IAYSP Assembly in Vienna has truly been an unforgettable journey. 

 

Our members had the privilege of visiting the UN headquarters, learning from inspiring professionals, 

brainstorming for future activities, and, of course, building friendships and valuable networks. 

 

 
 

This European assembly has ignited the spark of change within us, and we can't wait to bring our 

newfound knowledge and enthusiasm back to our chapters. 

 

Together, we'll continue working towards a brighter, more inclusive future. 

 

Thank you to everyone who made this event a success! 
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